
 

21st January 2022 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Year 11 
 

Dear Parents 

 

English Coursework Expectations  

Now the mock examinations have been completed, I wish to write to inform you about the English Language and 

Literature Coursework expectations. 

Students complete four pieces of assessed coursework during their two IGCSE English Courses. 

 

English Language English Literature 

1. Imaginative Writing Year 10      ‘An Inspector Calls’ Year 10’ 

2. Poetry and Prose Study Year 11 ‘Romeo and Juliet’ Year 11 

40% 40% 

 

Coursework has been taught in school and both lesson time and homework time is used to complete the work. It 

is the responsibility of the student to meet deadlines and to communicate with their English teacher if there are any 

difficulties meeting deadlines. 

Please be aware that the final deadline for all 4 pieces of coursework to be handed in is February Half Term 2022. 

If coursework is not handed in by this deadline, then the student will be entered for a second external examination 

in the of Summer 2022 in order to complete the assessment requirements of the course. All students have been 

made aware of this final deadline. 

Please complete and return the reply slip below to acknowledge this deadline. Please do not hesitate to contact 

the English Department if there are any questions. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Thornton 

Head of English  

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

      

 

Child’s Name :_________________________________________  Form: ________________ 

 

I have read the English Coursework Expectations letter and acknowledge the deadlines outlined. 

Signed: _______________________________________________  Date: _________________ 

Please return to the English Department asap 


